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Dear Ones, 
 

Grace and peace to you. 
 

These days of Lent come with an invitation to be quiet.  Quiet is a concept foreign to most of our lives.  It takes time 

to learn to be quiet.  Being quiet is so foreign to us that even when we try to practice being quiet, we end up frustrat-

ed and annoyed with ourselves.  We are fallible human beings.  We are stuck in our habits which means that noise is 

habitual to us.  How do we often experience God?  We experience God in the quiet of life.   
 

That is not to say that experiencing God means that life is serene and peaceful.  The challenge is often to find the qui-

et space in the most tense and chaotic times of life.  Jesus speaks to his disciples during their last supper together and 

says, Peace I leave with you.  My peace I give to you.  I do not give to you as the world gives.  Do not let your hearts be 

troubled and do not be afraid.  (John 14)  Jesus knew that many of life’s events test us.  We become frustrated with 

ourselves, circumstances and others.  We think we ought to be superman or superwomen but it usually just isn’t so.  

So Jesus gives us a promise, Peace I give to you.  Do not let your hearts be troubled.  Do not be afraid.   
 

Lent is an invitation to quiet and a certain amount of stillness.  In quiet is the opportunity for spiritual and emotional 

development.  Life is sometimes a valley of tears from which we are freed only when we enter God’s Kingdom of 

peace or ultimately God’s Kingdom of heaven.  Psalm 84:1-7 teaches us,  

How lovely is your dwelling place, O Lord Almighty! 

My soul yearns, even faints, for the courts of the Lord; 

My heart and my flesh cry out for the living God. 

Even the sparrow has found a home, and the swallow a nest for herself, where she may have her young—a place near 

your altar, O Lord Almighty, my King and my God. 

Blessed are those who dwell in your house; they are ever praising you. 

Blessed are those whose strength; is in you, who have set their hearts on a journey.   

As they pass through the valley of tears, they make it a place of springs;  

The autumn rains also cover with blessings. 

They go from strength to strength, till each appears before God. 
 

The opportunity and invitation is to use our tears, stresses, and frustrations as an opportunity from which we can find 

life-giving waters for our emotional and spiritual growth.   
 

Jesus shares with us this invitation for the remainder of the days of Lent, 

Come away with me to a quiet place,  

Apart from the world with its frantic pace, 

To pray, reflect, and seek God’s grace. 
 

Come today with thoughts of the countless ways  

That God’s steadfast love blesses all our days, 

And join with me in silent praise. 
 

Come away with me to a quiet place,  

To God’s loving arms waiting to embrace 

All those who come in hope of grace. 
 

In prayer, fellowship and worship, come and experience God. 

Blessings upon you, 

The Belltower 
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The Belltower Newsletter (ISSN 38-1784822) is  

published monthly except July by the Petoskey  

United Methodist Church.  The deadline for the newsletter  

is the 20th of each month.  

Send copy and correspondence to: 

Melissa Joneson 

Petoskey United Methodist Church 

1804 East Mitchell Road 

Petoskey, MI 49770 

(231) 347-2733 

info@petoskeyumc.org 

 

Dr. James P. Mitchum  Pastor 

Doug Mantha  Director of Ministries 

Melissa Joneson  Office Secretary 

Melissa Joneson  Treasurer 

Sandy Weber    Financial Secretary 

Michelle Mitchum  Praise Band Director 

Phillip McLellan   Chancel Choir Director 

June Zoerhof  Kings Choir Director 

Sue Moffatt  Carillon Ringers Director 

Paul Ferris   Organist 

Charles Murray  Custodian 

LeaAnne Montel          Nursery Coordinator 

  Monday thru Thursday  
  9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 
Friday :  9:00 a.m. To 1:00 p.m. 

              Saturday:  CLOSED 

 

 
 

Bulletin ~ Tuesdays at Noon 
 

Belltower ~ 20th of each month 

 

 

 

MAILING REQUIREMENTS 

 
Due to postal regulations, we are charged $.68 whenever 

the Belltower is mailed to an incorrect address (UAA - Un-

deliverable As Addressed).  This includes anyone who has 

placed their mail on hold or is having mail forwarded.  The 

post office will not forward third class mail.  If a newsletter 

is returned to us, as undeliverable, we will place your 

future mailings on hold until you contact us at 

(231) 347-2733.   

 
If you are leaving the area for a period of time,  please notify 

us, so that we can deliver all mail to you during your ab-

sence.  This will help us to not incur the expense of returned 

mail.  Please be aware that dates must be accurate.  If we do 

not have the date for your return to and from a winter ad-

dress on file, please help us out by calling or sending this 

information. 

 
If you do not wish to receive this mailing in the future, please 

contact the church office at (231) 347-2733 to  

be removed from the mailing list. 

 

 

THANK YOU ~ THANK YOU ~ THANK YOU 

                               
     

   January 2018 Financial Report 

 

      

Attendance for January:  596            

                  2018 YTD             2017 YTD 

General Operating Fund Income:         $31,411.99    $39,950.96 

General Operating Fund Expenses:      $29,274.03    $33,882.28  

Net Income/Loss                     $2,137.96      $6,068.68 
                   

Mortgage balance as of 1/31/18:      $284,273.06    

 

Needed for Mortgage YTD:     $5,195.00 

Giving Toward Mortgage YTD:            $10,155..40      

       $4,960.40 
 

Missions Giving 2018 Thru 1/31 

Community Assistance                  $  100.00     Balance   $2,841.00  

Manna                        310.00     Balance    $1,650.10 

Radio Ministry              125.00     Balance    ($231.17)   

Kids Hope USA                         30.00     Balance    $2,665.02 

UMCOR                        245.00 

Advance Specials                       100.00 

Other Missions                                   578.75 

      

Total Missions Giving YTD               $1,488.75  

2018 Budgets 

General Operating Fund         $420,000.00 

Buildings Maintenance Fund      $21,115.00 

Minimum Mortgage Payments   $62,340.00 

Monthly Mortgage Payment:      $5,195.00 

http://www.churchart.com/subscriber/viewimages.aspx?keywords=Finance%20report&entry_date=1/1/0001&image_type=,cl,ca,ph,ea,pp,bc
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Our Nursery is professionally staffed and 

is available for children newborn through 

preschool during worship service.  If you 

would like to serve in the nursery, please 

contact Doug to schedule training and 

safety certification.  347-2733 or 

doug.mantha@petoskeyumc.org 

 

 

Children’s Sunday 

School  

During worship after 

children’s time 
 

K - 2nd Graders, Room 4 

3rd - 5th Graders, Room 3 
 

There is no Sunday School on 

Communion Sundays 

Join us for 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS 

Brought to you by: 
 

3/14 - Needed 

3/21 - All Church Easter Meal 

3/28 - No meal (spring break) 
 

Calling all cooks!  There are still a few Wednesdays left 

where we need volunteers to sign up to cook meals:  March 

7th & 14th, April 18th and May 23rd.  The missions commit-

tee is working with the member care committee to increase 

participation in the meals.  As a part of this, they are work-

ing on a new format for next year.  They want to include 

some of the congregation’s favorite recipes so please sub-

mit your favorite family recipe to info@petoskeyumc.org.  

Note how many the recipe serves so we can scale it up for 

the community meal. 

March & April 
 

Sunday, Mar. 4, 4:00-6:30              

Discussion of Nooma video topic & supper. 

Meet/pick up @EEC 
 

Sunday, Mar. 18, 4:00-6:30            

Easter egg hunt prep & Easter discussion + supper.  

Meet/pick up @PUMC. 
 

Sunday, Apr. 8, 4:00-7:00              

Habitat service project & supper.  Meet/pick up @EEC 
 

Sunday, Apr. 22 4:00-7:00             

LTC cabin weekend?  Earth Day 
 

Saturday, Apr. 28 

Thrift Shop Prom youth fundraiser (adults only) 
 

Saturday, May 5         

Clean up after PUMC rummage sale (same day as prom) 

info@petoskeyumc.org (office) 

james.mitchum@petoskeyumc.org 

doug.mantha@petoskeyumc.org 

paul.ferris@petoskeyumc.org 

Check out our new website at 

petoskeyumc.org.  The new 

directory is available in PDF for-

mat on the website as well as 

sermons, Belltowers and more!   

 

 

 

 

 

Palm Sunday Service, 3/25     10:00 a.m. 

Maundy Thursday Service, 3/29       7:00 p.m.  

Good Friday Service, 3/30                11:15 a.m. 

Easter Service, 4/1      10:00 a.m. 
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 THE ELDERBERRIES will be going to Applebee's for their March outing on Friday, March 9, 2018.  We will meet 

at 12 noon.   
 

Please RSVP no later than Wednesday, March 7 so we can give them our headcount. 
 

If you have any questions or would like to join us, please do.  This is a group of Christian Women who have been 

widowed and get together once a month to share and enjoy the companionship of just being together.  Contact 

Joan Kahgee or me for further information. 
 

Spring is just around the corner after this next event.  Hopefully..... 
 

Bev McConnell     Joan Kahgee 

E Mail:  bevmac70@sbcglobal.net                  Home:  347-8271                           

Cell:  (231) 645-5000 

The Celebration Garden committee will resume regular meetings on 

March 15
th

 at 4:00 p.m., room 2 at the church.  I hope you have been 

enjoying the warmer temperatures that we have had lately --- but we 

gardeners know that there is still some cold weather to be a part of our 

northern Michigan spring and yes ~~~ more snow!   
 

Plans for the 2018 growing season will be a part of our meeting.  Dis-

cussion will include development in the area behind the gazebo and 

further planting ideas for the three gardens. 
 

We invite you to join us March 15
th

.  Also, pick up one of our packets 

from the new holder near the East entrance door.   
 

Meredith Richter 

Chair, Celebration Garden 

Celebration Garden 
 

 Lastly, whether or not you have donated food for this simple meal, be sure to attend as we 

gather with Christians around the world to celebrate the beginning of Three Days of Jesus’ 

death and resurrection. Clean up help is always welcome and especially in high demand 

this night so we all can participate in the worship service.  Remember—other than what is 

on the list—please do not bring a dish to pass on Thursday, March 29 ONLY. Call Susan 

Wirgau if you have questions or to help with serving/set-up. 231-838-5986. 

Calling All Soup Makers! 
 

We will be having a simple soup supper before our Maundy Thursday service on March 29, offering several 

different types of homemade soups. If you would be willing to provide one of the many soups, please sign up 

in the lobby with the type of soup you will provide.  We also need a few people to provide crackers and milk 

and there are places on the same sign-up sheet to volunteer for those items as well.  Please have it to the 

church no later than 5:30 p.m. as dinner will be at our normal Wednesday serving time of 6:00 p.m.  (If your 

soup is arriving cold, please have it to the church no later than 5:00 p.m.)  



5 

Volume 24 Issue 3  March 2018 

 

March is Women’s History Month and as United Methodist Women, we reflect on the fact that on March 

23, 1869, a few women organized in Boston, Massachusetts for mission with women, children and youth. 

In the 21st century, we still need to organize for this mission and to make it possible for future genera-

tions to continue in this legacy.   

 

Our focus for March is the sharing of cookies with residents of The Villa by the Bay Health Center.  We 

need four dozen cookies each week during March, so check out the sign up sheet in the Narthex.  No 

nuts or hard candies in the cookies, please.  Contact Carol Helmer at 347-4073, if you have questions. 

 

We gather as the Lunch Bunch at Bob Evan’s restaurant on Wednesday, March 21st at 11:30 a.m.  Con-

tact Meredith Richter at 347-9717 or by email at mrich1300@yahoo.com.      

Meredith Richter --- UMW Communicator   
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All Church Easter Dinner 
 

Wednesday, March 21, we will be having our annual Church-Wide Easter Dinner for our usual 

Family Wednesday Night Dinner at 6 p.m.  Please bring a generous dish to pass. Table ser-

vice, beverage and main dish are provided. Encourage others to come with you to enjoy 

food, fellowship and fun.  This is also a great evangelism tool to reach out to people who do 

not attend our church! You may not regularly attend Wednesday night dinners so this is a 

good way to try it out! See you there!  There is a sign-up sheet in the lobby to donate some 

of the extras we need to help keep the additional cost of this dinner down.  Call Susan Wir-

gau with your questions or to volunteer to help with preparations that day--231-838-5986!   

 

Save Your Stuff! 
 IT’S SPRING CLEAN OUT TIME AGAIN!!!!  
The United Methodist Women hold two rummage sales each year. Last year, over $9,000 was raised for missions and 

for our own kitchen for much needed equipment. It’s a big task but it is so worth it when you see the results during 

the sale: so many stories to share about so many things. My mother had roller skates like these. That lady’s van is 

full! These shoes were never worn. I need that planter! (Workers get to buy ahead of time!) That lady just took her 

own granddaughter into foster care and needs clothes for her. You mean you just want a donation for all of this—

you aren’t going to tell me how much I owe you? (We do ask for a specific offer on specialty shop items and bigger 

ticket items will have a price on them.) I had so much fun working with people from church—I didn’t realize it would 

be so much fun. Who made this salad? We send kids to Church Camp with the money we raise? This is the greatest 

cake! And the ever famous line: “What is that?”--- Yes, we have surprises and we have fun. We do ministry with our-

selves through fellowship. We give people an opportunity to clean their houses out of their old possessions. We help 

outfit our church kitchen. Local children have nice nearly new clothes to wear for a small price. We help missions in 

our community, in our state, in our nation and abroad as well.  
 

Here are some dates to keep in mind:  

May 4 and 5 The 2018 Spring Sale  

May 1 – May 5 The Work  

April 19 – May 3 Receiving Rummage into Fellowship Hall NO TV’s  

(until noon on Thursday, May 4)  
 

If you need to bring rummage before then, please contact Susan Wirgau to see if special arrangements can be 

made—we have limited storage available for people who are moving or had a death in the family. We will also have 

some limited pick-up and delivery to the church available, if needed. Please call the church office by April 27 if you 

need help. No item is too small or too large to donate—it just needs to be clean and in working order. But NO TV’s! 

We need people with vans/trailers to help with pick up before the sale and to help deliver left over rummage to a 

local cause.  
 

Please help another huge rummage sale be a grand success! Won’t you please be a part of this fun by coming in for 

an hour or two to help out or to donate some food? (You may also make a cash donation if that is easier for you 

than shopping and preparing. We always have expenses.) Sign up for the entire week or one or more shifts only. 

Questions or to sign up, please contact: Susan Wirgau, 231-347-5463 (home) or 231-838-5986 (mobile) or  

onthebay@chartermi.net !!!!! Watch for the sign-up sheets to be posted on the bulletin board in the lobby for spe-

cific hours and food needs!!  
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PUMC Endowment Fund 
Applications are now available to request a portion of the income from our Endow-

ment Fund, which is invested at the United Methodist Foundation of Michigan.  Funds 

may be used for Petoskey United Methodist Church affiliated purposes to include: 

capital expenditures, to start up a ministry or program, for a special mission, or for 

one-time operational emergencies.  Minimum amount to be applied for is $1,000.00.  

Requests are subject to Endowment Fund Committee Approval.  Applications must be 

received in the church office no later than March 31, 2018.  The committee will make 

determinations by April 1, 2017.  Total funds available for disbursement this year are 

$12,688.34.  Forms can be picked up at the church office. 

MISSION/CAMP SCHOLARSHIP  
DISBURSEMENT PROCEDURE 

(For Members and Constituents of Petoskey United Methodist Church) 
Revised 2018 

 
Purpose:  The purposes of the mission/camp scholarships are to lower the cost of a mission/camp experience and 
to promote mission service and camp attendance. 

 

Mission scholarship process: 
1. The mission scholarship request form is available in the church office or the Director of Ministries’ office.  

Participants and/or their parents will complete it and return the form to the Director of Ministries or the church 
office.  It will include: 

a. Name of the person requesting a scholarship 
b. Summary of mission trip 
c. Place, date & length of trip 
d. Financing of trip 

i. full cost of trip 
ii. any other of sources of funding such as fundraisers, family, and friends 

iii. the personal financial contribution towards the trip 
iv. amount of scholarship requested 

2. General Information: 
a. Must be requested at least 60 days in advance (if possible). 
b. Will be dispersed by committee (minimum of 2 present) in time period requested on the disbursement 

form. 
c. Upon return from the mission trip, you or your group will be asked to give a short presentation in worship, 

the Belltower, and/or a small group/youth group session within 60 days. 
 

Camp scholarship process: 
1. This is for any youth going to a Christian camp and will cover 50% of the total camp cost. 
2. The camp scholarship request form is available in the church office or the Director of Ministries’ office.  Parents 

will complete it and return the form to the Director of Ministries or the church office.   
3. Follow the same steps as above for a mission scholarship request. 

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
Scott Hotchkiss – Chairperson 
James Mitchum, Jeannette Lewis, Jeff Joneson, Jim Cantrell, Doug Mantha 

Summer Church Camp Time 
Materials for planning on summer church camp are available at the welcome center.  There are also scholarships 

for all children that cover 50% of the cost.  See Doug for more information. 
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ST. JOHN OF THE CROSS, A SPANISH 

POET AND CHRISTIAN MYSTIC  

WHEN:  April 9 ðMay 14, Monday nights from 
6:30 -8:00 PM  

WHERE:  Petoskey United Methodist Church, 1804 

E. Mitchell St.  

WHO:  Professor Emeritus Armando  

 Gonzalez -Perez of Marquette Univ.  

COST:  $10  

HOW:   Call 231.347.2733 or email  

   stjohn@petoskeyumc.org  for a  

   syllabus & to register  

Interested in learning about the poetry and life of the Chris-

tian Carmelite friar, saint, and doctor of the church, St. John 

of the Cross?  Delve into Johnôs concepts of faith, hope, and 

love and his use of Bridal mysticism.  The conclusion includes 

a presentation of El Grecoôs religious paintings. 

mailto:stjohn@petoskeyumc.org
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Long-Term Care & 

Shut-ins 
 

American House 
Miriam Rasmussen 

 

Bay Bluffs 

Lila Ball 

Evelyn McNeil 

Barb Fannin 
 

The Villa at the Bay 

Bob & Mary Jane Dick 
 

Boulder Park Terrace 

Gail Liebold, Bud Shanley 
 

Independence Village 

Mary Brubacher, Norman DuCoin 

Betty Hayner, Marian Jurries 

George & Martha Palmateer 
 

Mallard Cove 
Betty Doherty 

 

At Home 

Phyllis Blanchard  

Dean Carper 

Ruth Hanson 

Vera Tibble 

Church Family 
 

Shane Myers 

Jennifer Joneson 

 

Friends & Relatives of Church Family 
 

Roxsanna Stenuis (sister & sister-in-law of 

Babette Stenuis Stolz & Jack Stolz) 

Norma Wirgau (mother of Bob Wirgau) 

Kirk Schroeder (son of Bev McConnell) 

Jay Green  

 

Active Military Duty 
 

Ben Fannin (Doug & Michele Fannin) 

Shane Kuziel  (Mitch Kuziel & Deb Munn) 

Jacob Kuziel (Mitch Kuziel & Deb Munn) 

Adam Upleger (Nancy Miett) 

Ethan Gulledge, U.S. Navy (Grandson of  

Bob & Sue Gulledge) 

 

Cards and notes are always welcomed. Contact the 

church office for addresses. 

Names can be added or removed to the prayer list by calling Pastor James or Doug Mantha.  

 
KNOW SOMEONE HAVING A GARAGE SALE?  
Do you know someone who is having a garage sale or are you? Don't hesi-

tate to save your leftovers (clean working condition) for us. We can 

come pick it up in our trailer/van, if you will help us with pack up, loading 

and unloading, if possible. Price stickers must be removed. If you need 

help sorting out a large area and want to donate most of it to the sale, let 

us know and we can arrange for that also. Call the church office by April 26, 

if you will need these services or other help with your rummage to donate.  
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Sunday Monday  Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  Saturday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 

9:00  AM  

Womenõs Study Group 

  

6:30 PM  

Spanish Conversation 

Class 

2        3 

 

4  

10:00  AM  

Worship Service 

 

11:15 AM 

Trustees Meeting  

5 

5:45  PM  

Women's Study Group 

 

6 

7:00 AM  

Men's Study Group 

 

 

7  

5:00 PM  

Bell Choir 

 

6:00 PM  

Wed Night Dinner  

 

6:30 PM  

Kings Choir 

 

7:00 PM  

Chancel Choir 

8 

9:00  AM  

Womenõs Study Group 

 

6:30 PM  

Spanish Conversation 

Class 

9 

12:00 PM  

Elderberries 

Widow  

Womenõs Group  

10 

 

11 

10:00  AM  

Worship Service 

 

 

12 

5:45 PM  

Womenõs Study Group 

 

 

 

13       

7:00 AM  

Menõs Study Group 

 

9:30 AM  

Prayer Shawl Group 

 

1:30 PM  

UMW Readers 

 

5:15 PM  

Church Council  

 

14  

5:00 PM  

Bell Choir 

 

6:00 PM  

Wed Night Dinner  

 

6:30 PM  

Missions Committee  

 

6:30 PM  

Kings Choir 

 

7:00 PM  

Chancel Choir 

15 

9:00  AM  

Womenõs Study Group 

  

4:00 PM  

Celebration Garden 

Meeting  

 

6:30 PM  

Spanish Conversation 

Class 

 

 

16 

 

17 

 

18 

10:00  AM  

Worship Service 

 

 

 

19 

5:45 PM  

Womenõs Study Group 

20  

7:00 AM  

Menõs Study Group 

 

5:15 PM  

Finance Committee  

 

21         

11:30 AM  

UMW Lunch Bunch 

 

5:00 PM  

Bell Choir 

 

6:00 PM  

Wed Night Dinner  

 

6:30 PM  

Kings Choir 

 

7:00 PM  

Chancel Choir 

22  

9:00  AM  

Womenõs Study Group 

 

6:30 PM  

Spanish Conversation 

Class 

23  24  

25  

10:00  AM  

Worship Service 

 

 

26  

5:45 PM  

Womenõs Study Group 

27  

7:00 AM  

Menõs Study Group 

28  

5:00 PM  

Bell Choir 

 

6:00 PM  

Wed Night Dinner  

 

6:30 PM  

Kings Choir 

 

7:00 PM  

Chancel Choir 

29  

9:00  AM  

Womenõs Study Group 

 

6:00 PM  

Soup Supper 

 

7:00 PM  

Maundy Thursday  

Service   

30  31 

St. Patrickõs 

Day!  

Daylight Savings 

Time Begins!  

Nat’l Puppy 

Day! 

Passover 

Begins 

Good 

Friday  
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3/01      Michael & Shawn Webster    27 years 

3/09      Jane & Ted Sielski   16 years 

3/18      Connie & Norman Nasson  57 years 

3/01   Lonnie Woodard, JJ Marshall 

3/03 Allen Hanson, Ralph Guthrie 

3/04 Reg Smith, Mike Mychkovsky 

3/05 JD Cantrell 

3/06 Ashlynn Cantrell 

3/07 Michelle Smith 

3/08 Cody Hanson-Broman 

3/09 Joanna Rautio 

3/14 Dennis Starkey, Shawn Webster 

3/16 Denise McDowell, Bren Lyons 

3/17 Brian Woodard 

3/18 Joe Rautio 

3/19 Beverly McConnell, Annabel Wilcox 

3/21 Jim Helmer 

3/22 Bob Wirgau 

3/23 Melinda Wright 

3/24 Margery Willson, Dave Thomas 

3/25 Patsy Sumner, David Brines 

3/27 Tyler Hanson-Kern 

3/29 Alicia Webster, Greg Webster,  

 Marsha Bidwell,  Connie Lenau 

3/31 Susan Ludgin  
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Petoskey United Methodist Church 

1804 E. Mitchell Rd. 

Petoskey, MI  49770 

Tel: 231-347-2733 

E-mail: info@petoskeyumc.org 

www.petoskeyumc.org 

Non-Profit Organization 
U.S. Postage Paid 

Petoskey, MI 49770 
Permit  #130 

ñ\We exist to seek and nurture lifelong followers and servants of Jesus Christ. 

Worship Service  

Sundays at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Sunday service broadcast at 11:00 a.m.  

each Sunday on 1270 AM and 102.3 FM 
 

Children’s Worship is available.  

Professional-staffed nursery is available. 

 

Return Service Requested 

Special Offerings for March 

March 11 - UMCOR Sunday 

March 18 - Easter Offering for Manna 
 

Manna for February 

Fruit, Boxed Jello, Boxed Puddings 


